Principals Report
June School Board Meeting
Watexnille-ENsian-Morristown

Previath Grade

District

A team of 7 teachers attended MTSS Training last week. We are excited to continue
expanding the capacity to serve students in academic interventions within the
classroom. Ongoing professional development and teach-backs will occur throughout
the upcoming year.

PreK-6 Grade

Elementary teachers and students wrapped up the year with a variety of fun activities
the last week of school. A special thank you to many WEM families for the water and
Freeze pop donations and to PIE for organizing the efforts! All were greatly
appreciated on those hot days!

Summer School will begin July 6, students will attend 4 days a week for the month of
July. We are very excited to have students attending from grades K-6.

7-12 Grade

Graduation was held on May 28 for the Class of 2021. The in-person event was well
attended and featured some notable speakers including Mr. Cooley, senior class
advisor along with board chair, Mr. Gary Michael. Thank you to board members Travis
Bowman and Gary Michael for being willing to join in the celebration with helping to
award the diplomas.

This week | am hopeful to finalize the hiring process for current open positions. The
position currently vacant is for high school math/business ed/AVID. | hope to have the
position finalized within the week.

Summer administration is underway and a primary focus has been reviewing the staff
and student handbooks. The code of conduct with our student handbook will be



receiving a facelift allowing for a more clear direction for teachers in the classroom and
expectations for 7-12th graders to emulate our BUCS Pride.



